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Mrs Flint is retiring! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that our amazing Mrs Flint, who has been at Broomwood Primary for over 15 
years, has decided to retire. She will be leaving us just before the Easter break. She has been an 
incredible member of our team and she has promised us that she will continue to do some work linked with 
the school in some capacity going forward. I know that we will all really miss Mrs Flint. She has been 
incredible at supporting the children and has ensured that mental health and wellbeing are prominent at 
Broomwood. We will be creating a book for Mrs Flint so if you want to say a few words of thanks to her, 
please either hand a letter in at the office or send it to the office admin email and then we can capture it all.  
Please ensure that it is with us by Monday 4th April.  
 
We recognise that the pastoral role that she has had at Broomwood is vital and therefore we have 
advertised this role and hope to get a new pastoral lead who will start with us after the Easter break. I 
know that they are big shoes to fill but Mrs Flint will help us to ensure that we fill the vacancy with the right 
person.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Owen- Headteacher 


